
Browning High School 
February Board Report

2022
We’re Back!

Goal-
• Social Studies Night
• AimsWeb testing
• PreACT, ACT, Mosaic Testing
• Prom
• Senior Stuff

Total Enrollment-467
9th 127
10th 133
11th 100
12th 107

Staff Attendance 80%
Certified 82%
Classified 78%

Attendance-57% (up 2%)
9th 61%
10th 58%
11th 57%
12th 61%
(all classes had improved attendance %ages)
Home Visits-20

Transfer In: 3
Transfer Out: 3
Drop: 24
Transcripts: 24
Referrals: 25 
OSS:11

AimsWeb testing

Both Ela and Math classes for grades 9 & 10 were assessed for the winter benchmark. We are showing 
improvement from Fall to Winter. We are also working on getting more students to test.

 Grade 9 Math



 Grade 9 ELA

 Grade 10 Math

Grade 10 ELA

Pre Act, ACT, Mosaic Testing
We are beginning to plan for upcoming assessments for Pre ACT grade 10, ACT grade 11 and Mosaic grades 9 & 12. The GEAR UP program and BHS SLT are working on 
the dates, meals, and logistics of who will be testing.  We will report back to the board our results in the next report.

Social Studies Team
For our Family Engagement night, the Social Studies team created an informational brochure to hand out to parents along with a bag of food. They handed out 150 bags and 
brochures. They also put their information out to the public via fb and the BHS newsletter.

Prom Meetings
The Jr Class has met to review the them, colors and supplies for decorating. They have mapped out their design and will be involving all advisory classes to help with 
decorations. The Prom theme is The Great Gatsby with the Hollywood theme colors of Red, Black, Gold and Silver. Prom will be April 30, 2022.

Portfolios, Jostens & Scholarships
Senior students are feeling the crunch of scholarship deadlines, starting their portfolios, tournament time, and just regular classes. Jostens will be in the district on March 2nd 
to hand out caps and gowns and we are supporting our students with scholarship working sessions, lunch, work space, guidance and deadlines reminders. 

We encourage you to see and acknowledge the positives we have going on here at BHS!


